Join us for a =

RIBBON CUTTING ™
CEREMONY!

Saturday, December 8,2018 | 10-11 AM
400 E. Las Olas Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

(northeast corner of SE 4th Avenue and Las Olas Boulevard)

Join us to celebrate the completion of the Street Safety Improvements
Project that includes the following improvements at SE 4th Avenue and Las
Olas Boulevard and on SE 2nd Street between NE 3rd Avenue and US 1:
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* Raised intersections with enhanced crosswalks ﬁ RIBBON ij o
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¢ Median and curb extensions EVENT @
¢ Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) accessible sidewalks and ramps \* .
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Stormwater drainage improvements
¢ Additional on-street parking spaces along SE 2nd Street
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Guests are encouraged to walk, bike, carpool, or use a rideshare service to SEAST
attend the event.
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CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call (954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.



